
 

 

Recommendation 115 of 10-06-2021 

on the use of the Location code list 

 

The Fisheries Control Experts Group – ERS (Electronic Recording and reporting 

System) and Data Management Working group, 

Taking into account that: 

(1) The Location code list is an important list to identify places used in Fishing 

Activities, Sales and in the Licence domains. 

(2) The Vessel Port code list used in FLEET contains location codes for some 

countries. Some codes are not present in the Location code list and must be 

added. 

(3) ITA, FIN, FRA, IRL, POL, NLD, SWE, DNK, GRC have requested to 

change or add entries in the Location code list. 

(4) the improved implementation of the exchange of data related to the FLUX 

domains listed in point 1 cannot be achieved without an agreement on the 

changes proposed in point 2 and 3. 

Recommends: 

1. to update the Location code list. The validity start date of the new entries will be 

set to ‘2021-07-01’. 

2. to publish on MDR the new Location code list. 
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